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Cancellation of the Treasury certificate auction of 3 December 2019

In the light of its cash management, the Belgian Debt Agency has decided to cancel the Treasury
Certificate auction of Tuesday December 3rd, where the Treasury Certificate line maturing
12/03/2020 (ISIN BE0312769418) would have been re-opened.
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